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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to introduce the SchoolScreener Parent Portal, a secure, web-based system designed to 
improve the way we communicate with you about your child’s health information. This new platform will allow 
you to access personalised data for your child anytime, using a single username and password on your mobile, 
tablet, or desktop device. 

What is the Parent Portal? 

The SchoolScreener Parent Portal is an online system that streamlines communication between the Oxford 
Health screening team and parents by bringing all health-related information into one secure location. This 
innovative platform eliminates the need for paper forms, making the process safer, faster, and more 
convenient. 

24/7 Access: View and download your child’s health information at any time. 

Enhanced Safety: Reduces the risk of data loss and virus transmission while ensuring GDPR compliance. 

Streamlined Communication: A single channel of communication from your child’s screening team; Providing 
information about vision screening for Reception aged children and the National Child Measurement 
Programme results for Reception and Year 6 parent/carers. It will also include any important health updates we 
need to communicate with you.  

Timesaving: Facilitates quick and easy electronic management of records, reducing administrative workload for 
schools and parents alike. 

How to Register 

To get started, simply click on the link below and follow the steps to create your Parent Portal account: 

School Screener Oxford Health    

                                                                                    

Once registered, you will receive an email once the screening has taken place and the feedback letters are 
available to be reviewed. You can register more than one child to your account, as long as they are in reception 
or year 6 cohorts.  

We are excited to o er this new service and are confident it will make accessing your child’s health information 
more convenient and secure. 

If you have any questions or encounter any issues during the registration process, please do not hesitate to 
contact us at ncmp.enquiries@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk  

Kind regards 

Oxford Health School Screening Team 

 


